From: ANNA CAPORICCIO

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 9:11 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Reprimands for Regional Councillors or Councillors

Hello.

| have read the Reports and Recommendatios by the Integrity Commission.

| think that in order to show a fair standard, that these recommendations need to be acted upon.
You cannot show biases toward one Council member and another member.

Council is not beyond Justice.

We as citizens of this City trust your office to do the right thing.

Most sincerely,

Anna Caporiccio.
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